
 

   

 

EXPERIENCE LETTER 

 

 

 

Name: Dilruba Aleema  

Date: 08-05-2024 

 

This is to certify that Ms. Dilruba Aleema, who joined Techmaghi LLP on 4th July 2023, is currently 

employed with us as Assistant Manager as of the date of this letter. 

We appreciate her for the significant efforts and contributions she has made during her ongoing 

service with Techmaghi LLP. We have found her character and conduct to be commendable. 

We thank her for her great efforts and contributions and wish her the best in all future endeavours. 

 

 

 

 

Sreechitra Narayanan 

HR Head, 

Techmaghi LLP 

 

 


